
 
 
 

 
 

2023-2024 McKeel Academy of Technology 
Student Parking Information (updated 6/20/2023) 

 
PLEASE READ THIS IN ITS ENTIRETY! 
 
There are two steps to getting a parking decal: 
 

1. READ and complete the Google Form- completing this form is acknowledgement that you and your 
parent(s) or legal guardian have given permission for you to complete an application to park on campus. 
https://forms.gle/Bf9wQdhwsDRnTzsu7 

 
2. Pay a $25 parking fee (on McKeel Office Online ONLY) 

 
Once completed, students will receive a response email, verifying completion. Your accurate vehicle information 
should always reflect which vehicle is on our campus. See Dr. Acocelli in the office if you need assistance. Your 
email address will be recorded when you submit the Google form. All students must receive a parking decal before 
parking on campus. 
 
Parking for seniors will be in the front of the school. Parking for underclassmen will be in the new lot beside the 
school, between N. Grady Avenue and Grady Lane. The speed limit on campus is 5 mph. 
 
Please be cautious and courteous driving to and from school. We expect students to display parking decals on the 
driver's side front windshield. 
 
When arriving to school, you are expected to park your car straight and into a parking spot- leaving just enough room 
for doors to open fully. DO NOT BLOCK ANYONE IN! This is important in case of an emergency situation where a 
student might have to leave. 
 
Students are not allowed to “hang out” in their cars; all students must exit their cars and walk to grade level 
designated spots or cafeteria for breakfast. 
 
Students are not allowed to leave campus for lunch- nor are they allowed to go to their cars at lunch or any time 
during the school day without permission from the office. 
 
Upon dismissal, unless students are in an after-school activity, they are to go to their cars and leave the campus 
immediately. Failure to adhere to any or all these expectations may result in loss of driving privileges. 
 
I understand that any loss due to damage or theft is not the responsibility of McKeel Academy of Technology. I 
further understand that the rules outlined in the Code of Conduct for Polk County and McKeel Academy of 
Technology Student Handbook will be strictly enforced and students will be responsible for adhering to these rules. 
 
In addition, excessive tardiness or absences or irresponsible driving in the parking lot or around school may result in 
parking privileges being revoked. 


